
TOWN OF NORTH HAVEN 

BLIGHT PREVENTION APPEALS BOARD 

NOTICE OF DECISIONS 

  

TO RESIDENTS AND TAXPAYERS OF THE TOWN OF NORTH HAVEN AND OTHER 

INTERESTED PARTIES: 

 

The following decisions were rendered at the Meeting of the Blight Prevention Appeals Board held on 

Tuesday, April 20, 2021 at 7:00 P.M. via ZOOM videoconference and conference call:  

 

 1 Bassett Road: 

Upon the recommendation of the Blight Prevention Officer and pursuant to the Blight 

Prevention Ordinance, the Board voted to continue the Public Hearing to the Board’s May 18, 

2021 meeting.  

 

16 Alexander Drive: 

Upon the recommendation of the Blight Prevention Officer and pursuant to the Blight 

Prevention Ordinance, the Board voted to issue a Notice of Citation. 

 

1640 Ridge Road: 

Upon the recommendation of the Blight Prevention Officer and pursuant to the Blight 

Prevention Ordinance, the Board voted to issue a Notice of Citation.  

 

390 Skiff Street: 

The Board voted to continue the matter to its May 18, 2021 Meeting in order for the Board to 

consider at that time whether a Notice of Citation should issue against the property. 

 

 

STEVEN M. MILLER, SECRETARY OF THE TOWN OF NORTH HAVEN BLIGHT 

PREVENTION APPEALS BOARD 

  

A COPY OF THIS NOTICE IS ON FILE AT THE TOWN CLERK’S OFFICE. 

 

TO BE PUBLISHED IN THE NORTH HAVEN COURIER ON THE FOLLOWING DATE: 

 

Thursday, April 29, 2021 

 

Please forward bill and Affidavit to the Public Works Department, North Haven Town Hall 

Annex, 5 Linsley Street, North Haven, CT  06473.  


